Technology Minutes

October 19, 2010

Wendy Newman, Lisa Walsh, Sabrina D’Agostino, Maggie Welch, Jessica Duerr, Yvonne Abdo, Kerri McKee, Jeff Loan, Phil Luckette, Amy Spitzer

Tech-Bit

Slideshare.net – this website brings up a PowerPoint that has been created, you also can make changes

Squirrelnet.com (Google) – has an additional filter for kids – great search engine

cnyric.org – tools for teachers to assist teachers (under teacher resources in SIS Web)

Phil Update 

Running into issues with browsing

· Clear cookies and viewing history 

· This is done by setting preference to clear viewing history every time you log off

Viewing videos

· Download videos on wireless is possible

· Ports may need to be put into rooms 

Yvonne Update

· All new computers are out
· In process of updating carts
· Will end up with 5 full carts of 25 and one partial cart with 12
Printing from I-book carts

· Students need to have a pass to go into the computer lab to pick up papers (pre-made pass is a suggestion

· When printing to the lab from a computer cart, it prints to the printer in the large room closest to the door

· Please monitor what and where students are printing

· Black and white printing should continue to go to the house offices (except for special area

Art and Technology need new color printers next year

Computer skills

Basic keyboarding

Spread sheet

PowerPoint

Plagiarism

How to properly document sites

Trouble shooting

Saving

Saving to the server

Review technology plan with department

Ask …..What technology skills are being taught and where?  

From the Floor

Please be considerate of the cart sign-out recommendations
· 2 week prior sign-out procedure 
· To refrain from having one grade level or academic area sign out more than 2 carts/computer labs at a time
· To refrain from signing out a cart or lab for more than 3 days in a row
· Sign up for only periods you are teaching
· Return the cart in proper order
· If the carts are used for multiple periods, it is likely that they will be low on battery – one suggestion was to have extra cords available
Next meeting 

November 16th
Sabrina D’Agostino is responsible for tech tid-bit

Please continue to use DECC

